BRITISH MUSEUM (NATURAL HISTORY)

Telephone: KENSINGTON 6323

Telegrams:

NATHISMUS, SOUTHKENS, LONDON



CROMWELL ROAD LONDON, SW7

23rd November, 1955.

Dear

XVth Internstional Congress of Zoology

I hope that you do not think that I have forgotten you in the organization of the International Congress of Zoology which will meet in London from July 16 to 23, 1958. I should like to invite you to become a Member of the Advisory Committee on which I shall very much welcome your help. We work by correspondence and I do not anticipate having to call many meetings.

I do hope that you will allow me to include you.

Yours sincerely,

Gavin de Beer, President.